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Good morning,

The current draft solar report will not be helpful to the legislature.  Please request that the 
Commissioners change the tone and content of the report to reflect the importance of net 
metering and the well-planned Energy Trust incentives.  The incentives are achieving their 
exact intention.  Net metering allows solar systems to skip the battery bank that is expensive, 
plus makes most homeowners worried about battery maintenance.  Oregon should be proud of 
it’s current, supportive solar program, which creates livable wage jobs and great careers.  

Thank you,
Dea Knox
True South Solar  |  Dea@TrueSouthSolar.net  |  541.816.0224
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